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ISFEM 2023 in Brussels enabled market forecasters from China, Europe, Japan 
and South Korea to discuss future market opportunities for global shipbuilding 
 
On 22-23 June, market forecast experts from China, Europe, Japan, and South Korea met in Brussels 
for the first time since the pandemic crisis.  
 
During this meeting, every delegation presented its market forecast for the coming years, considering 
a multitude of anticipated factors such as global trade, GDP, environmental legislation, etc.  
 
All in all, the outlook of global shipbuilding looks promising, especially in the light of known and 
anticipated international and/or regional environmental legislation. To meet the ambition to combat 
climate change in shipping and become a zero-emission mode of transport by 2050 or beyond, many 
ships currently in operation will need to be replaced by new vessels with new designs, zero-emission 
technologies, and sustainable alternative fuels at affordable costs.  
 
“With challenging and demanding environmental legislation ahead, each region active in shipbuilding 
will be in the same boat”, said Jenny Braat, CEO of Danish Maritime and chair of ISFEM 2023. “Against 
the background of this legislation, the outlook for shipyards worldwide looks very promising with many 
business opportunities on the horizon. For Europe, there will be promising opportunities too, both for 
shipyards and equipment manufacturers. I just hope that the EU and national decisions-makers will 
put the necessary framework conditions in place on time to enable Europe to fully tap into this future 
potential”.  
 

 
 
 



 
 
Background Note:  
 
SEA Europe represents close to 100% of the European shipbuilding industry in 16 nations, encompassing 
the production, maintenance, repair and conversion of all types of ships and floating structures, 
commercial as well as naval, including the full supply chain with the various producers of maritime 
systems, equipment material, and services.  
 
For further information please visit www.seaeurope.eu or contact:  
Jenny Braat, CEO Danish Maritime and ISFEM 2023 chair, jnb@danskemaritime.dk 
Christophe Tytgat, Secretary General, ct@seaeurope.eu  
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